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Dear Ms Pritchard,  
 
RE:  FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 
 
Please find detailed below NHS Warrington Clinical Commissioning Group’s response to your request 
received on 15th January 2015 relating to e mail addresses of GP practices. 
 
Your question 
  
Under the F.O.I act, could you kindly please provide me with the postal and email addresses of 
all Practice Managers within the PCT and the relevant GP surgeries they manage? 
 
Please find attached list of addresses in response to your enquiry. 
 
I hope this sufficiently answers your enquiry but please do not hesitate to contact a member of the FOI 
team on 0151 296 7326 or e-mail foirequests.nhswarrington@nhs.net should you require any further 
information.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
Dr Andrew Davies 
Chief Clinical Officer 
Warrington Clinical Commissioning Group 

Re- Use of Information  

Most of the information that we provide in response to Freedom of Information Act 2000 requests will 
be subject to copyright protection. In most cases the copyright will be owned by Warrington Clinical 
Commissioning Group. The copyright in other information may be owned by another person or 
organisation, as indicated on the information itself. 
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You are free to use any information supplied for your own non-commercial research or private study 
purposes. The information may also be used for any other purpose allowed by a limitation or exception 
in copyright law, such as news reporting. However, any other type of re-use, for example by publishing 
the information in analogue or digital form, including on the internet, will require the permission of the 
copyright owner. 

For information where the copyright is owned by Warrington Clinical Commissioning Group please e 
mail foirequests.nhswarringtonccg@nhs.net to request a reuse licence. 

For information where the copyright is owned by another person or organisation you must apply to the 
copyright owner to obtain their permission. 
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